
News About Your Neighborhood

City of Berkley
Kenmore and Cornwall Water Main & Pavement Replacement Project

Beginning the week of May 1st, 2023 (weather permitting), the City’s contractor, Aielli Construction Co., Inc, will
commence construction to complete the remaining work on the Kenmore & Cornwall Water Main and Pavement
Replacement Project. You may see construction equipment/materials in your area as the contractor mobilizes the week prior,
beginning April 24th, 2023.

The remaining work on the project includes connection of the newly placed water main on Kenmore & Cornwall to the
existing main in 12 Mile Road, removal and replacement of all sidewalks, the installation of the rain garden, miscellaneous
punch list/repair items, and lawn restoration. The contractor plans to make the new water main connection first, followed by
the sidewalk and rain garden work, and complete lawn restoration once all other construction items have been completed.

To the extent possible, disruptions in traffic will be minimized, and residents will have access to driveways during
construction. Kenmore and Cornwall will remain open to traffic during construction; however, on-street parking will not be
allowed on your street for the duration of the project.

Residents should mark or expose all sprinkler heads near their sidewalks to limit the potential for damage. To schedule
repairs to irrigation systems damaged during the 2022 work, please contact Tom Cairo, the HRC field Observer, listed below:

City of Berkley:
3338 Coolidge Highway
Berkley, Michigan 48072
Shawn Young, DPW Director
(248) 658-3300

Consulting Engineers:
Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc. (HRC)
555 Hulet Drive
Bloomfield Hills, Michigan 48303
Tom Cairo, Field Observer (248) 535-3437
Mitch Stark, Project Coordinator (248) 209-9442

Contractor:
Aielli Construction Company Inc.
47850 Van Dyke Ave,
Shelby Township, Michigan 48317
Paolo Iacobacci
(586) 792-1890


